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Praise & Prayer 2011
Dear Friends of FEISA,
The academic year in Paraguay begins in February and we administrative staff are now back in full swing, eager to serve God and full of expectation about what He has in store for us,
We are praying for new students to register for both the First Year of the Teaching Diploma Course and for the First Year of the extra 2-year Degree Course. We are trusting God to bring each one of them and to transform their lives, spiritually through the Christian Gospel and academically through the preparation and training they will receive here.
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Third Year students start their teaching practice on February 15th with pre-school pupils in local State Schools. This is a great challenge for them because most of the institutions are poorly resourced and it’s the children’s first experience of school. This means there will be lots of tears from children who don’t want to stay in school, and also parents to deal with who don’t want to leave their children! The students will need to give attention to all the children and to adapt their lessons to the needs they observe.
Second Year students start their classes on February 21st with workshops on Dance and Physical Expression. These workshops complement their classes by offering training in areas that are absolutely vital for pre-school teachers.
First Year students start classes on March 7th with a vocational practice in private Christian schools. This is a very valuable experience for them as it gives them the opportunity to see if they really want to work with pre-school children. They will already have had psychological and aptitude tests, and individual interviews.
We are publicising our courses in a variety of ways, such as using street banners, advertisements on the radio and in magazines. We would really value your prayers that we may have the right number of students for our new courses.
We’re grateful to God for our teaching staff in FEISA: we have people who are highly qualified academically and who are also committed Christians. This year we want to concentrate on embodying a Christian worldview in every area of our life as an educational faculty. We are therefore holding a workshop on February 18th entitled “Incorporating a Biblical World View and Christian Philosophy into All Our Teaching”. Our aim is that the lives of all our students should demonstrate true Christianity.

Another of our third year students, Sonia Maldonado has commented,”I appreciate the teacher training offered by FEISA because the staff not only teach their subjects but they really care about us.”
FEISA Staff
One of our scholarship students, Mabel Ortiz now in her Third Year, shares her experiience in FEISA: “I receive great support in FEISA. We are provided with all the resources and materials we need for our teaching practices, as well as the use of computers for those who like me don’t have one at home. Our teachers are wonderful! They help us in every way, both in class and with our practices. I’m tremendously grateful for my scholarship which enables me to study here and I’m learning so much in this faculty of education.”


(The photo shows Mabel telling a story to a group of children. )
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